
 
 
 

October 31st, 2022 

 

Dear Physicians, Providers and Staff: 

Due to a reagent recall, UR Medicine’s Molecular Diagnostics Laboratory has an unexpected downtime for our 
Solid Tumor Next-generation sequencing (NGS) panel (STMP).  We expect the replacement reagent by November 
1st and anticipate longer than usual turn-around times for the next 2-3 weeks as we process the backlog of 
samples.  We appreciate your patience as we work to resolve testing issues and subsequent reporting delays.  

 

From: Zoltan Oltvai, MD 
Director of the Molecular Diagnostic Laboratory   
UR Medicine Labs 
Phone: (585) 273-2229 
Email:  Zoltan_Oltvai@URMC.Rochester.edu 
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